
Agriculture and general flora production plans must not exceed long term, sustainable water and 
other natural resource requirements, availability and capacity from localised sources. No point 
trying to expand food production if the local ecosystem can’t support it. 

Rushing often causes errors and creates problems, hence process must not be rushed, incomplete, 
inconsistent, obfuscated or have unsuitable terms of reference. Development plans and process must
be contextually fair, transparent, genuine, accountable and have appropriate community engagement
and support. 

Decisions must be based on objective, appropriate and reliable information which clarifies and 
confirms impact (if any) on environment, and existing residential or commercial use. Publications 
associated with it must be factually and contextually accurate with no social engineering, 
scaremongering or selective quoting. 

Policy must encourage and provide practical incentive for native flora use to minimise water 
consumption, reduce overall abnormal evaporation, and be in the best interest of long term, positive 
outcomes for the community. 

I support sensible, sustainable, ecologically and economically responsible agricultural development 
for sustainable jobs in the Kimberley with Kimberley grown food for domestic and international 
export!

Sincerely
Kai Jones
Your Independent Candidate for the Kimberley
www.facebook.com/kaiforparliament
www.kaijones.info
ask@kaijones.info

http://www.kaijones.info/

